Townsend, Erle

From: Mary Merchant <mary.findinc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:10 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Strongly opposed— Leave California and all their wacked out standards
in CA. In Maine people need real vehicles to live out our lifestyle——
Leave things alone!



